Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	104
	NPRR Title
	Corrections and Clarifications for Real Time Settlements and Ancillary Service Net Obligations

	
	

	Date
	March 25, 2008

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

(The submitter must represent the same party as the sponsor of the original PRR)

	Name
	John Bieltz

	Company
	ERCOT

	E-mail Address
	jbieltz@ercot.com

	Phone Number
	512-248-6832

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	N/A


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 104 had several comments that revised the original protocols more than once.  These revisions were depicted on the NPRR that went before the Transition Plan Task Force (TPTF) on March 21, 2008.  TPTF found that the existence of these multiple changes to the formulas were confusing.  Thus, it was decided that this NPRR should be withdrawn and replaced with  two new NPRRs.
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